
GUEST 2020 on Vancouver Island 
GUides Exploring Science and Technology 

Information Sheet 
 

 

GUEST 2020 on the Island is an opportunity for Guides to have fun while exploring science and technology. 
Girls will visit the University of Victoria campus in Victoria, sleep in the university dormitories, and join in 
hands-on science activities led by local scientists and engineers.  
 

Place University of Victoria, 3800 Finnerty Road, Victoria, BC V8P 5C2 
 
Date & Time Check-in: 11:30 AM. – 12:00 PM, Saturday, May 30, 2020 

Depart: 12:00 PM, Sunday, May 31, 2020 
 
Participants Patrols of one Guider and four Guides (plus one alternate Guide) from Districts in Pacific 

Shores and Southern Vancouver Island Areas.  
 
Cost $420 per Patrol ($400 + $20 tax). Includes all activities, Saturday accommodations in the 

university dorms, Saturday dinner, Sunday breakfast, and snacks throughout the event. 
Note: Lunches will not be provided or reimbursed. Lunch cost is the patrol’s responsibility. 

 
Travel Patrols must arrange their own travel to and from the event.  Patrols will be 

reimbursed for up to 1 vehicle traveling from their own community; parking will be 
provided for up to 1 vehicle per patrol.  All travel at the event will be by chartered bus. 

 

You must provide your own lunch on both event days.  On Saturday, please eat before arriving at the 
event. For Sunday, bring food or buy lunch after leaving the event. Refrigerators will be available at the 
residence to keep labeled food in. 
 

Application details: 
 
Applications will be accepted between February 10, 2020 and March 6 2020.  Space is limited to 24 patrols 
(120 participants, including Guiders) and will be filled by lottery if more applications are received. 
 
   Completed Online Registration Form 
Cheque for   The full patrol fee of $420 post-dated to March 31, 2020 
 
Patrols will be contacted by email (*see below) by approximately March 31, 2020 to advise if your patrol has 
been selected. Upon being selected you will receive a patrol registration package. Patrols that have not been 
selected will be waitlisted until April 17, 2020. If your patrol has not been selected for the event by this date, 
we will destroy your cheque for the patrol fee. 
 

Refunds and Changes to Patrols:  

• We will destroy your cheque for your patrol fee if your patrol withdraws from the event on or before 
March 31, 2020. We cannot refund patrol fees for patrols that withdraw after March 31, 2020. 

• Each accepted patrol may designate an alternate girl; if a participant withdraws from your patrol your 
designated alternate may take her place, provided that we receive notice of the change on or before 
May 1, 2020. We cannot accommodate changes to patrols after May 1, 2020.  

• We cannot partially refund patrol fees if a participant withdraws and is not replaced. 
 

Incomplete or late applications will not be accepted, the cheque must still be in the office by March 6, 
2020. Send your payment to: 

Girl Guides of Canada 
ATTN: GUEST on the Island 

107-252 Esplanade W. 
North Vancouver, BC  V7M 0E9 

 

If you require further information about this event, please contact the BC Program Committee. 
Email: bc-program@girlguides.ca 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=TrhXXUAbMkuMpIXIw881Tig6qJc8xXlLq72rC_6rtsBUN09FTlo2WFBNNEEyVkI5WVg0S1hRQTM1VS4u
mailto:bc-program@girlguides.ca

